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Harvest Festival 
Our Harvest Festival takes place on this Thursday (6th October) at Trinity Church.  
We would like the children to bring a contribution of food on either Tuesday, 
Wednesday or Thursday. The collected food will be distributed to some local      
charities and old people’s homes. You can send fresh produce although tins and 
packets are much easier to organise. 
One of the charities we are supporting is the Nuneaton Food-
bank they especially would like: 
Tinned fruit               Biscuits 
Pasta sauce                Tinned meat 
Jam                            Tea Bags 
Cereals                       Tinned tomatoes 

School Photographs 
The school photographers are in school on Tuesday 18th October. 
The photographers will be in school from 8.30am onwards, to take individual and 
family portraits. These photographs will be ready to give as Christmas presents. 
Those parents who want family photographs with younger siblings who are not yet 
of school age are quite welcome to take their children to the hall for a photograph at 
8.30am. Be aware there may be a wait. 
Family photographs of children in school will be      
taken during the school day. 
If you do not wish your child to be photographed, 
please make office staff aware of this. Parents of    
afternoon nursery children with younger brothers and 
sisters can wait in the library at the beginning of your 
afternoon session. 

With Autumn heavy dew and rain, please ensure your child does 
not go on the grass at the front of the building. There is a danger 
that they will bring mud and dirt into the school. Thank you. 



 

Dates for your Diary 

Thursday 6th October Harvest Festival 

Tuesday 11th October 
Wednesday 12th October 
Thursday 13th October 

Year Four visiting Bosworth Battlefield 

Tuesday 18th October Photograph Day 
Individual and Family Photographs 

Wednesday 19th October Parents Evening. In person 4:00pm –6:30pm 

Thursday 20th October Parents Evening. Virtual 4:00pm –6:30pm 

Thursday 20th October Year One Zoo Lab 

Monday 24th October—Friday 
28th October (inclusive) 

Half Term 

Week Beginning Monday 7th   
November 

Multi-Faith Week 

Wednesday 23rd –Tuesday 29th 
November 

Book Fair 

Friday 16th December End of the Autumn Term 

Wednesday 4th January Beginning of the Spring Term 

Friday 27th January In-service training day. School will be closed for 
teacher training 

Please note that school will closed for pupils on Friday 27th January 2023 

Welcome 
A warm welcome to our Nursery children, who 
are now starting to come into school.  
We hope they are enjoying school, as much as 
we are enjoying having them here. 
 
 
 

Can you pass on the message? 
Can you please reflect on whether you need the office to send a message to your 
child. On some days we are receiving in addition of 20 messages which all need to be 
taken to the classroom and passed on. We would not want an emergency phone     
message to be missed because the office were busy passing on messages where the 
child’s reaction is “I know that already”...it happens surprisingly often! 


